
pCJA':I 22 /)2.. 

NORTH HAMPSHIRE GROUP 

• HOSPITAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Telephone: 

Basingstoke 3202 

PGA/PS 

19th August, 1972 

Dear 1) . Wilson, 

I would be most grateful if the Department 
for a prophylactic trial in haemophilia, 
Haemophilia Centre. 

BASINGSTOKE DISTRICT HOSPITAL 

ALDERMASTON ROAD 

BASINGSTOKE 

would consider a research grant 
to be conducted by the Treloar 

I enclose a copy of the Protocol which has been arnroved by Professor T. 

Howell, Chairman of the Research Committee of the 'des~ex Regional Hospital 

Board. 

It has also been approved by a meeting of several haemophilia treatment 

centre Directors, held under the Chairmanship of Dr. Rosemary Big-s, at 

Lord Mayor Treloar College. 

Some points need clarification:-
1. The request for £20,000 is.for the drug bill only. Current nursing, 

medical and secretarial staff should be able to service the trial. 

2. The term. "Switch Back Trial" is I think American, which anglicizes 

to "Cross Over". In other words each boy would act as his own 
control and where the trial duration is as planned, namely six terms, 

three would be prophylaxis and three terms placebo. 

W 
3. The double blind method is suppgested,to exclude observer boys, and 

perhaps even more important, tpatient boys. The haemophilia boys are 

great adepts at taking the mickey out of doctors and conducting their 

treatment to suit scholastic and social inconveniences! 

4. The Ethical Committee of the North Hampshire Hospital Management 

Committee have considered the n-otocol in its earlier form, and I 
am sending the latent draft again today. 

Yours since el .,._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 

GRO-C 

P. G. ARBL S-J , M.D., F.R.C.P. 
Consultant Physicinn 

Dr. J. M. G. Wilson, 
Principal Medical Officer, 
Room A202, 
Department of Health and Social Security, 
Alexander Fleming House, 
Elephant and Castle, 
London, S.E.1. 

Enc. 
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